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BOARD OF TRUSTEES MEETING

The board of trustees met for supper and held a
business meeting at the home of the chairman the evening
of October 31lst. The following matters were discussed:

Lamps: Mrs. Fancy reported the result of her investi-
gaffon of the request for lamps for the girls' rooms at
Monroe Hall. Two bide for table lamps were submitted;
one by Brown and Johnson for $3.00, 12" shades, $1.25;
one by Miss Jones, interior decorator, wrought iron table
lamps, double socket $3.00, 12" shades $1.25, 16" shades
$1.50. The consensus of opinion was that the 16" shade
is preferable. The action of the board favored the
purchase of 46 of these lamps for the girls' rooms but
it was felt that lMrs. Fancy should look into the needs
of Senior Hall for lamps before any purchase was made.

Rugs: The request for 42 rugs, 6 x 9, for the girls'
roomeg in Monroe Hall was discussed. The report favored
the Royal Wilton, 6 x 9, which Culbertson's quoted at
$45.00. It was suggested that no decision be made on
the rugs, however, until a rug man whom Culbertson's was
expecting in the second week of November is here with
his line; then there will be an opportunity for the
committee to make a better selection. MlMrs. Fancy read a
letter she received from Miss Goodman relative to the
need for rugs for Senior Hall. It was decided to appoint
Mrs. Fancy to look into the Senior Hall situation again -
before taking any final action on the number of rugs to
be purchased. Miss Wilson reported that she had a bid-
from Gunderson's to make the old worn out rugs into
30 x 40 fluff rugs for the girls' bedrooms. Impression
prevailed that it would be an economical thing to have
these 0ld rugs converted into something useable in this
way.

Iir. Hargreaves reported on the repairs to the
swimming pool and also submitted a request for the in-
stallation of a urinal in the boys' locker room. He
was asked to get bids on this installation.

The guestion of continuing lMiss Goodman as
director of Senior Hall was up for consideration. The
board was agreed that the school was paying entirely
too much for the position. It was suggested that in as
much as she is entitled to a quarter's leave it would
be advisable to pay her for the next cuarter and release
her.

Meeting adjourned. (October 31, 1926)
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